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Our School Day: 
8:15 - Supervision Begins

 8:30 - Classes Begin
9:50-10:05 - AM Recess

11:25-12:25 - Lunch 
1:45 - 2:00 -PM Recess

3:20 - End of Day

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Our Thanksgiving Food Drive was a great success thanks
to your generosity.  As we look forward to next week we
will be having our Thanksgiving Mass on Thursday.  Parents
are welcome to attend.

I’d like to take the opportunity to wish all of our families a
Happy Thanksgiving.  May we all have the opportunity to
connect and spend time with those we cherish most on
this Thanksgiving weekend.  Our school will reopen on
Tuesday, October 15th, 2024.

Please see the information below for details on our
upcoming week together. 

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica
Principal

School Website: https://spp.ycdsb.ca/



Thanksgiving Mass

On Thursday, October 17th, 2024, we
welcome Fr. George who will be
celebrating Thanksgiving Mass with our
school community.  

We look forward to our Grade 2's
organizing the Mass and parent seating
will be available at the back of the gym.

CATHOLIC COMMUNITIES OF FAITH

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Thank you to everyone for their support of our Thanksgiving Food Drive for the
Vaughan Food Bank.  Together we have made a difference to help those in
our community enjoy a happier Thanksgiving!

May God Bless all of our families this Thanksgiving weekend.



SAFE & CARING SCHOOL COMMUNITY

Fall Picture Retake Day

Please note that our Fall Picture Retake Day is scheduled for the morning of
Friday, November 1st, 2024.   Any students who did not have an opportunity
to take their picture will have the chance to do so on this day.

Active School Travel: Keeping Our School Safe
.



INCLUSION, EQUITY & WELL-BEING

Cross Country At Bruce’s Mill

Congratulations to our cross-country team for
finishing in 3rd place at their meet this week! Your
hard work and dedication were displayed at the meet
and you represented St. Padre Pio with great class
and athleticism. 

Congratulations to the following individuals for
finishing in the top 10 in their group!

Grade 4’s
Lorenzo S. for finishing 9th 
Jasmyn S. for finishing 6th 

Grade 5’s 
Nicholas S. for finishing 7th
Gabriel S. for finishing 9th
Lily M. for finishing 2nd 
Ugochi C. for finishing 7th 

Grade 6’s 
Gabriel A. for finishing 6th
Mila M. for finishing 1st
Sienna P. for finishing 2nd 
Noemi L. for finishing 10th 

Grade 8’s 
Luca P. for finishing 8th 
Rami J. for finishing 10th

The coaches want to thank the entire team for this
wonderful achievement.

GO PANTHERS GO! 



Walking Wednesdays

A friendly reminder that our Walking Wednesdays will continue for the
month of October!  Thank you to all of those who are able to participate
and to our Healthy Schools Committee for organizing.

Civvies Day:  International Day for the Eradication of Poverty

This year will be the first Annual Loonie/Toonie Civvies Day Fundraiser in
support of the International Day for the Eradication of Poverty, which will
take place on Thursday, October 17, 2024.

On Thursday, students are encouraged to wear their Civvies and donate a
loonie or toonie to help support this initiative.  

Thank you for your consideration.

YCDSB Secondary Schools Open House Schedules

This fall, the York Catholic District School Board will host a series of in-person
high school open houses for parents and graduating elementary school
students starting secondary school next September.  Please see the email
sent to parents on Thursday.  A list of St. Padre Pio’s feeder schools is located
below.

QUALITY LEARNING FOR ALL



October

Monday, Oct. 14th
Thanksgiving

Thursday, Oct. 17th
Thanksgiving Mass with Fr. George
Civvies Day:  Bring in a Loonie/Toonie

Monday, Oct. 21st
PA Day (No School For Students)

Wednesday, Oct. 23rd
CSC Meeting (7:00 pm)

Thursday, Oct. 31st
Halloween

Friday, Nov. 1st, 2024
Picture Re-Take Day (AM)

DATES TO REMEMBER:YCDSB PA Day:  
Monday, October 21st

Monday, October 21st, will be a PA
Day.  There is no school for students.

As mentioned in the YCDSB’s parent
email, our staff will be participating in
several activities throughout the day
which include the review of school
data, setting school goals as well as
the completion of virtual health and
safety modules.


